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DEPARTMENT 
OF 

RESOURCES AND DEVELOPMENT 

Ottawa, 9 November, 1951 

Dr. K.C. Charron 
Chief, Industrial Health Division 

Department of. National Health and Welfare 

Ottawa 

Dear Dr. Charron: 

of the 30th of 

Medical Health 
arsenic survey 
Yellowknife in 

Dr. Stt nton, a 

mation. 

We sent you a copy of our letter 

October, 1951, to Dr. 0.1. Stanton, 
Officer, Yellowknife, N.T.T., about the 

which it is proposed to undertake at 

the near future. 

We have now received a reply from 

copy of which is attached for your infor- 

Yours very truly, 

C .K.. LeCapela i.n 
Chief, Lands Division. 

/ 

LANDS DIVISION 



Copy /MJ 

Drs. Stanton and Bickford 
Yellowknife, N.W.T. 

November 5, 1951 

Mr. C.K. LeCa.pela in 

Chief, Lands Division 
Northern Administration 
Ottawa, Ontario 

Deer Mr. LeCapelain: 

Your letter of October 31st 

received. As i a.rrrnged with Doctor Kay eerlier this 

year, I will try end give his party adequ e 

laboratory facilities. Mass sampling of 100 persons 
may be a little difficult. 

Yours very truly, 

(SGD) O.L. Stanton 

O.L. Stanton, M.P. 
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